memorandum from the dccc
2/11/2013 3:02:00 PM
To:	XXXXXXXXXX
Fr: 	Missy Kurek, DCCC Deputy Executive Director of Finance 
CC: 	Kelly Ward, DCCC Executive Director
Dt:  	Wednesday, December 11, 2013
RE:  	2014 DCCC Fundraising Proposal for President Bill Clinton 
												
Below are the requested DCCC fundraising events, emails and direct mail pieces for President Bill Clinton. 
Events: 
ASK: 
NYC
NYC Issues Conf -?
Dallas/Houston – what are your thoughts about this?
FL
Emails: 
ASK: Four DCCC fundraising emails signed by President Clinton in 2014, including one in September 2014 and two in October 2014.
Direct Mail: 
ASK: Two direct mail solicitation letters signed by President Clinton in 2014. Ideal timing would be in March, June & September.


